
From: Mayor Rob Burton <Mayor@oakville.ca>  
Sent: October 29, 2020 10:29 AM 
To: Mayor Rob Burton <Mayor@oakville.ca> 
Subject: Advocacy letter to Premier - Maintaining public support for public health guidelines  
 

Good morning, 

I have written to Premier Ford to advocate for a targeted approach that is data driven 

and backed by evidence in order to maintain public support for public health guidelines 

in place of a continued use of restrictions on a geographic or blanket basis. The letter 

also requests vital information-sharing that can help reinforce good behaviours in 

municipalities. 

Attached is the advocacy letter that I sent on behalf of the Town of Oakville that can 

also be used as a template for you to update and send on behalf of your municipality. 

It has been my experience that multiple letters from several Heads of Council is more 

impactful than a single letter. I appreciate your support of this initiative and I am always 

available to hear suggestions or advice from you. 

Sincerely 

 

Mayor Burton 
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